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Ravenhall Prison Community Information Sessions

The Department of Justice, in conjunction with the Ravenhall Prison Community Advisory Group (CAG), invites interested individuals, businesses and community groups to attend information sessions on the proposed men’s prison at Ravenhall. 

The 500-bed medium-security prison is to be built adjacent to the Metropolitan Remand Centre and the Dame Phyllis Frost Centre (women’s prison). The CAG, which includes representatives from the Cities of Melton and Brimbank as well as the local community, is providing input on local matters relating to the development.

Two sessions will be held in Melton:

· Monday 18 March, 4-8pm (drop-in anytime) 

Caroline Springs Library and Civic Centre, 193-201 Caroline Springs Boulevard, Caroline Springs

· Saturday 23 March, 1-4pm (drop-in anytime)

CS Square Shopping Centre, Lake Street, Caroline Springs

Further information sessions will also be held in the City of Brimbank.  For more information, or if you are unable to attend but would like to be kept informed about the project, please phone (03) 8684 8300 or email ravenhall.prison@justice.vic.gov.au

